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ON TRACK

GET IN TOUCH:
For more information on how you can help your employees commute with SunRail,  
email info@SunRail.com or visit SunRail.com/SunRail-For-Business

@RideSunRail /RideSunRail #RideSunRail

DID YOU KNOW?
SunRail ran special late evening 
service for the Camping World 
Bowl on December 28, 2017.

SunRail rang in the New Year with special service for the Citrus Bowl on January 1, 2018. 
Normally, January 1 is a federal holiday that SunRail observes, but this year, our amazing 
operations team felt that we could serve our community with service to and from the Citrus Bowl 
for college football fans as a special service to our Central Florida community.

Even though it was cold and rainy, hundreds of fans used SunRail to get to and from the game.  
A total of 20 trains moved people to and from the game between 8:00am and 7:30pm. At 
the LYNX Central Station, LYNX busses served as free shuttles for the last mile connection to the 
Citrus Bowl.”  

“What a great day for SunRail,” said Nicola Liquori, SunRail CEO. “We were able to transport 
people safely to and from the game and provide fans a fun way to travel to the stadium. For 
many, this was their first trip on SunRail. We heard so much great feedback from our travelers 
and were glad to be able to provide this special service.” 

For up to date information on all SunRail news, please visit SunRail.com. The homepage 
sliders provide a quick snapshot to all the latest news.

SunRail Provides Service for Orlando’s  
Two Major Bowl Games

FAST FACTS
One out-of-state university is 
currently advertising on SunRail. 
Do you know which one? (Hint: 
it was represented in one of the 
recent bowl games in Orlando.)*

RIDER STORIES
Janice found savings and an easier 
commute on SunRail to her new job 
in Downtown Orlando. 

*Answer: LSU




